
Mrs. Whitney’s PRE-SCHOOL NEWS

Contact me! 

whamm@smsrockets.net

School Phone - 618.263.3183

What’s Happening in PS!

Next Week Snack

Coming up!

Wow. There aren’t many words to describe how I’m feeling 
about the end of this school year. It is so bittersweet. I have 
watched your child learn, grow, blossom, mature and prepare 

to move on to Pre-K - which has been absolutely beautiful - but 
I am not ready to let a single one of them go. They however, 
are prepared. They’re ready to go and continue to blossom 
into the perfect babies that they are. I genuinely hope that 

they continue to be who THEY are. I am so thankful that I was 
the one that was able to be their very first teacher. That is 
something that is so special to me and I will cherish forever. I 

will cherish them forever. 

Thank you to all of you amazing mamas. Taking time out of your day, especially on 
busy, hectic mornings - is not an easy task. Your little had been looking so forward 
to spending that time with you and you made it such a special morning.I really hope 
you enjoyed yourself! Thank you for your continued support throughout the year 
(and the dads, too!) I really hope that you enjoyed your littles first experience at 
SMS and I was able to give your babies all of the love and guidance  that they so 
deserve. If there is anything that you would liked to have been done differently, 

please reach out and let me know. I am learning and growing as well and would 
always love to hear any feedback regarding your little and our classroom!  

Next week is going to be a fun one. We have all of our “learning” complete and I will 
begin wrapping up assessing. If your little does not normally come on Mondays, 

please have them join us next Monday. I’d love all of them to be together as long as 
possible! This class really has a special bond.  

Tuesday we will be celebrating Lyla’s summer birthday! 
Wednesday we will be walking to 2 Farmers with our Pre-K friends to get ice 

cream! We will leave around 10:15 and be back right around 11. The school is taking 
care of the cost. :) 

Thursday we will be celebrating our last day of school with our Pre-K friends. 
Please let me know if there will be a grown up attending with your little. Remember 

to send in a towel for this last day but NO SWIM SUITS! Normal clothes, please! 
We will be dismissing at 12:00 that day and your little can be picked up at the 

preschool door if your little won’t have a grown up. 
Right at 12pm dismissal your little can grab a Sno Cone on the way out (THANKS 

STUDENT COUNCIL!) to celebrate SUMMER! 

 

 
May 16 - 8th grade 

graduation 
May 17 - Pre-K graduation 

May 18 - Last day of School 
Outdoor day with Pre-k! 

12:00 Dismissal 
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Mrs. W 

*We now have 8 littles for snack!
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